
Letter of Appeal for Transparency in Public 

Procurement 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen and advocate for transparent governance regarding the 

public procurement processes within our community. 

Public procurement is a vital aspect of governmental operations, affecting the allocation of 

resources and the delivery of services to constituents. In light of this, it is imperative that these 

processes remain transparent, fair, and accountable to the public. Unfortunately, there have been 

growing concerns regarding the lack of transparency in recent procurement activities. 

I urge you to consider implementing the following measures to enhance transparency: 

• Publish detailed procurement plans and criteria for evaluation publicly. 

• Facilitate open forums for community feedback and inquiries regarding procurement 

decisions. 

• Ensure the availability of records related to procurement processes for public inspection. 

By adopting these practices, we can foster trust in our government and ensure that resources are 

allocated in a manner that benefits all members of our community. 



Thank you for considering this appeal. I look forward to your positive response and am hopeful 

for a commitment to transparency in our public procurement processes. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


